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Contact Colleague: Deborah Hemsley, Executive Officer - Chief Executive's Office and People’s Directorate 
 

 Items to be considered Date of decision Date Chair of the 
Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee 
informed 
 

Who can provide further 
information? 

Reasons why the decision 
could not be included on 
the 28-Day Notice 

1.   'Children at the Heart' 
Improvement Plan - Key 
Decision 
 
 

Not before 15 May 
2020 
 

6 May 2020 Deborah Hemsley, 
Executive Officer – Chief 
Executive’s Office and 
People’s Directorate 
0115 8765151 
debbie.hemsley@nottingh
amcity.gov.uk 
 

This decision could not be 
included on a 28 Day 
Notice because the 
Improvement Plan is a 
response to two priority 
actions that followed an 
Ofsted focused visit during 
February 2020, which must 
be addressed before an 
Ofsted return visit during 
Autumn 2020. Swift action 
is needed to secure a 
demonstrable impact on 
outcomes for children in the 
City, so the Plan and 
phased funding should be 
implemented as soon as 
possible to ensure that 
practice improvement is 
visible upon the Ofsted 
return visit. 
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